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Our Christian Value of the 

Month is: 
 
 

Honesty 

 
And you will know the 
truth, and the truth will 
set you free.’ 
 
John 8:32 

29th June 2018 

Cricket  
On Tuesday 6th June a team of 
KS2 children travelled to Eastnor 
to take part in a Cricket            
Tournament.  The team came   
second overall and we are        
extremely proud that they have 
been chosen to go forward to a 
final at Pentland Gardens, the 
home of Herefordshire Cricket.  
We will report on their result in the 
next newsletter.   
 
Malvern St James 
A group of children from Class 3 
attended a mini-Olympics athletics 
event at Malvern St James School 
The children were split into     
countries and competed in a     
variety of activities across the day, 
gaining points for their team.     
Winners were announced for each 
event and individual winners for 
the whole competition.  Matthew 
from our school came an             
incredible second place.   

 
 
 

Sports Day 
Congratulations to Beech house, 
who earned the most points and 
therefore won sports day for a 
consecutive year. Thank you to 
everyone who came to support the 
pupils and enjoy the family picnic 
on the Bartons playing field         
afterwards.  Thank you to the 
Friends for the cakes, strawberries 
and icecreams.   

 
Rounders 
Children from Class 4 took part in 
the Cluster Rounders Tournament 
at Bosbury on Tuesday 19th June.  
The children played against teams 
from Ledbury Primary and        
Bosbury Primary. It was a tough 
competition but the children 
played well as a team to win 
against Bosbury in one of the 
matches. It was a good send off 
for the Year 6’s as their last    
sporting event with Much Marcle. 
Well done, children!  
 
 
 

 
Children’s Prayers 

 
Dear God,  
 
Thank you for protecting 
some people that sadly had 
to experience the terrible fire 
at Grenfell.   
Let us know that it is now 
okay and that people do not 
have to be afraid or worried 
anymore. 
Let us remember the families 
that lost loved ones. 
 
Amen 
 
By Millie, Year 5 



Balance Bikes 
Nursery and Reception children 
were delighted to receive a       
delivery of six brand new balance 
bikes from Halfords.  Come       
Cycling Ledbury, a community 
based project kindly donated the 
bikes and helmets to the school.  
The project has been co-funded 
by Ledbury Are Cycle Forum,  
Ledbury Town Council, Tesco, 
Ledbury and District Civic Society, 
Ledbury Rotary and other         
generous donors.   

 
Science Fayre 
On Wednesday 20th June a group 
of Class 4 children travelled to 
Walford Primary school where 
alongside three other schools they 
were part of a Science Fayre. The 
children demonstrated a series of 
experiments—Fizzy Colours,  
Penny Cleaning and making slime 
out of cornflour! The children’s 
stalls were very popular and we 
have received many comments 
about how brilliantly they           
explained the science behind what 
was happening. Some budding 
scientists in the making, it seems!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

News From the Nursery 

 
Nursery have made the most of 
the sunshine this week by using 
their bikes to create enormous 

painted patterns. 

E-safety 
We continue to remind the 
children how to keep 
themselves safe online, 
including online gaming, but 
do you know how to keep 
them safe? 
Ask your children how they 
should keep themselves safe 
online and let them teach you!   
 
For more information and 
some top tips visit: 
 
http://www.childnet.com/
resources/know-it-all-for-
parents 

Important Dates 
 
       

July 
6th    Reports to parents 
9th       Summer Play 1.30pm   
10th     Summer Play 6.00pm 
11th    Summer Play 6.00pm 
13th    Whole School Trip 
19th     Leavers Service 2.00pm 
20th     Last day Finish 1.30pm  

Sunday 10th 
June  

Much Marcle 
1100 

Second Sunday 
after Trinity 

Celebration of 
Marriage Service  

Sunday 17th 
June  

Much Marcle 
0930 

Third Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 24th 
June 

 Much Marcle 
0930 

Fourth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 1st July 
Yatton 0930 

Fifth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

C Communion 
(BCP) 

Sunday 1st July 
Much Marcle 

1630 Café Church 

Sunday 8th July 
Much Marcle 

Sixth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 15th July 
Much Marcle 

Seventh Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 22nd 
July 

Much Marcle 

Eighth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 29th July 
Much Marcle 

Ninth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 
(BCP) 

CHURCH SERVICES 


